Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISYAS
Schools Division of Cebu Province

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
February 7, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. ¢'7S, s. 2024

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 10, s.2024 TITLED
“PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISORS’ 2023
RPMS REVIEW AND EVALUATION

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors/Coordinators
Public Schools District Supervisors/OICs

1. The field is hereby informed of the corrections made to Division Memorandum No.
10, s. 2024 titled “Public Schools District Supervisors’ 2023 RPMS Review and

Evaluation”, as follows:

The PSDSs’ 2023 RPMS Performance Review and Evaluation for Balamban
Sub-Office on February 9, 2024 shall be moved to February 15, 2024.

2. All other stipulations in the said Memorandum remain in effect.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is directed.

SENEN PRISCILO P. PAULIN, CESO V
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